
Dates to Remember. . . 
 
  

 

November 2011

Nov.12 ‘Awink’n’ performing ‘Songs of Faith and

Doubt’, 7:30 p.m.

Nov.13 God as a verb & Everyday Spirituality 

– Julianne Momirov

Nov.20 The Silent Generation or growing up with

the Lone Ranger – Jim Glassford

Nov.20 Newsletter Deadline – Submissions to

sofia.vuorinen@3web.net  solution@vaxxine.com

Nov.27 Judaism – A Woman’s Perspective

– Toni Samson         S.L.  Penny Blake
 

December 2011

Dec. 3 Pledge Dinner 6:00 p.m.

Dec. 4 Spirituality, Healing and the Role of the

Labyrinth – Ralph Laidlaw 

S.L.  Judith Barker

Dec.11 Lay Chaplaincy – Ed Gilbert
 

**Please note ú

Dec.11 Newsletter Deadline – Submissions to

sofia.vuorinen@3web.net  solution@vaxxine.com

Dec.  18 Rev. David Galston – Topic to be advised

S.L.  Sandra Watson
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Order of Service
Sunday, November 6, 2011

Speaker: Mark Mattson,
Lake Ontario Waterkeeper

Service Leader: Sandra Watson
Musician: Theresa Pothier

  

 

Prelude
 

 

Welcome

Opening Words: Reading #434
  

Chalice Lighting: Reading #447

Announcements
 

Opening Hymn:         #38   “Morning Has Broken”

Joys and Concerns

 

Solo:    Penny Blake: “The River Flows”

from Nick Nanos’ “Songs of Faith & Doubt”

Offertory 

 

Responsive Reading:     #468   

“We Need One Another”  

Address: “Towards a Swimmable, Drinkable,
Fishable Future”
 – Mark Mattson

 Questions and Comments

Hymn:    #346    “Come, Sing a Song with Me”

 

Extinguishing the Chalice: #706

Postlude: (Please remain seated during postlude, then join
us for coffee and conversation.)

FRAGRANCE-FREE POLICY 

The Unitarian Congregation of Niagara is a fragrance-free
zone. Fragrance may be distressful and threaten the well-
being of those around you. In order to make this a safe and
welcoming environment for everyone who comes here, we
ask that you refrain from wearing fragrances. Your
understanding and co-operation is appreciated.


